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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please can everyone do a sun dance before half-term!  

We are all definitely in need of some warmth and sunshine with the prospect of holidays in the UK or time at 

home at the end of next week.  

This week we have been reviewing the children’s learning progress in school and we are so proud of their 

hard work and super learning after such a challenging year. Thank you to all our parents and carers for your 

support; it has made a difference for so many children. 

Well done to all the children who have made a special effort to walk to school, scooter to school or ‘park and 

stride’ in our ‘Walk to School’ week. We know that a bit of exercise in the morning is good for our wellbeing 

and ability to focus and learn as well as being good for the environment. 

Next week we have a four-day week and school is closed for a staff training day on Friday 28th May. 

 

Have a good weekend                          Weather Reports in Year 1                                                    Wolf Poetry                      

Best wishes                                                                                                               Year 4 

Katie Gane  

 

 

 

     Edward Year 4 

 

  Sophia   Year 1             Oscar Year 1                                                     Martha Year 4 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                             Tom, Emelia, Ollie,                                                                                                  

                                                                            Year 6 

 

       Amy Year R 

                        Wonderful Writing at Priors Field 

 

 

National Book Tokens in £5, 000 for your school 

Please enter the big prize draw to give us the chance of winning £5000 of National Book 

Tokens for the school library (you also stand the chance of winning £100 in tokens to 

spend on yourself!)  The closing date is 31st July and the winner will be announced in the 

Autumn term.  

Click here to nominate us.  Thank you.  

 

 

 

 

https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=caboodle-kids&utm_medium=email&utm_content=schools-prize&utm_campaign=20210519_kc-may
https://www.freepngimg.com/png/18349-sun-png
https://www.freepngimg.com/png/18349-sun-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

Active School Uniform Parent Consultation 

Thank you to everyone who completed our recent parent survey regarding our school uniform; we are so 

grateful for your comments and views on this subject and we truly value the opinions of all members of our 

school community when making such important decisions. 

The survey revealed that 76% of our families are broadly in favour of the introduction of an active uniform at 

Priors Field, and we have carefully read and analysed all of your responses. Whilst no final decision has yet 

been made, based on your feedback we will continue to research the design and quality of any potential 

new uniform so that we are able to offer something that is smart, practical, hard wearing and good value.  

 

Class 

Number of 

parents 

completing 

survey 

 

Yes 

 

 

New 

design 

Yes 

 
Existing 

uniform or 

different 

fabric 

or non- 

branded 

Total 

Yes 

No 

 
Definite 

no 

to an 

active 

uniform 

Don’t 

know 

 

 

Year R 33 11 8 19/30 11 3 

Year 1 31 19 3 21/30 7 2 

Year 2 30 19 5 24/30 3 3 

Year 3 25 17 5 22/28 2 1 

Year 4 26 23  23/26 2 1 

Year 5 31 17 6 23/31 4 4 

Year 6 12 7 2 9/12 2 1 

 

 

Rainbow Club - Summer 2  

Please note that bookings for Summer 2 are now open. Please log on to your account to reserve your place 

for next half term. Please note that all extra-curricular clubs operate on a first come, first served basis so book 

early to avoid disappointment! 

 

https://priorsfield.onsidelive.co.uk/sign-in 

 

 

 

Mrs Folliot’s marathon fundraiser 

Mrs Folliot will be running in the London Marathon on the 3rd October 2021. We are very 

excited to be able to support her with this achievement. Mrs Folliot is fundraising for a small 

charity called ‘Task Brasil’.  

The Task Brasil Trust was established in the UK in 1992 in response to the situation of the street 

children of Brazil. Its projects improve the lives and support the needs of children and 

pregnant girls living on the streets. 

If you are able to support Mrs Folliot please contribute by following the link below: 

https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/TanyaFolliot1 
 

 

 

Week Beginning 24th May 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Support 

an 

Active 

Uniform 

Support 

New 

design 

Year R 63% 37% 

Year 1 70% 63% 

Year 2 80% 63% 

Year 3 79% 61% 

Year 4 88% 88% 

Year 5 74% 57% 

Year 6 75% 58% 

TOTAL 

SCHOOL 
76% 61% 

Mon   

Tues  Year 5 swimming 

Weds Year 2 will be visiting Mary Arden’s Farm, Stratford-upon-Avon today 

Thurs Y1 will be having an Art Morning today.  As they will also have a PE lesson during the 

afternoon please could they come to school wearing messy clothes/active wear! 

(leggings, jogging bottoms), thank you. 

Fri TEACHER TRAINING DAY – no children in school today 

Other letters sent home today: 

 

Whole School:   PTA Bag2school – bags and letter 

Years 2 – 5:  Music tuition for September 2021 

Reception:   Visit to Warwick Castle 

 

https://priorsfield.onsidelive.co.uk/sign-in
https://uk.virginmoneygiving.com/TanyaFolliot1


 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Click here to see May/June copy of the Families Warwickshire Magazine 

 

https://issuu.com/familiesonline/docs/families_warwickshire_may-june_2021?fr=sODk4MTM2MzY3NzA&utm_source=BenchmarkEmail&utm_campaign=Distribution_Points_Mag_Link_May_June&utm_medium=email


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


